
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Caernarfon                                                 Term : May 2018  

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 

Wow! How time flies. This term Caernarfon have been 

busier than ever! We have celebrated a very successful 

Sport Relief as well as educated others about how to 

relieve stress during Mental Health Awareness Week. Both 

were planned by students and it has allowed for further self 

– exploration but also sharing of our ideas with others. We 

have been extremely reflective and recounted both 

events with key questions such as what went well and what 

could we improve? We have started a drama project on a 

Tuesday with The Watermill Theatre were we are learning 

William Shakespeare’s ‘A Midsummer Night’s Dream’ – it is 

both engaging and a little confusing for us to get our 

heads round – and that is just the staff!  Exam season is in 

full swing and there will be more to come in the final term. 

Students have worked unequivocally hard to ensure that 

they are ready to take part in both English and Maths 

examinations this and next term. We are very proud of 

them indeed!  

Our Wellbeing sessions continue to delve into the world of 

emotions and how we might feel these in ourselves but 

also how we might recognise them in other people. This skill 

is valuable in life and will be essential in the workplace. 

Through visual, auditory and real life experiences we have 

been really open with our emotions which has allowed for 

depth of learning.  

Work experience continues to be successful in Caernarfon 

class with many of our students now working on placement 

for a whole day! Woo! We have continued to develop 

work based skills and apply them whenever we can to see 

most benefit. This has supported our life skills units around 

cooking, personal hygiene and household. Over the next 

term, we will focus on money and IT skills and also a 

community unit which will get us out and about in 

Newbury.  

Singing Superstar was a huge success for some of our 

students – they performed well and our students have 

been praised endlessly for their efforts. Rugby training with 

London Irish continues to be a success; the skills being 

developed are brilliant and our students enjoy it very 

much.  
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Dates to remember: 

Exams – 23rd and 24th May,  

Students back: Monday 4th June 

Exams – 7th June, 13th June, 14th June, 20th June and 21st June 

Summer Fayre – Saturday 9th June – Love Lane 

Finish for summer: Friday 20th July 

 

 

 

 


